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20 December 2024 

To: The Electricity Authority 
Email: connection.feedback@ea.govt.nz 

Network Connections Project – Genesis Submission 

Genesis Energy Limited (Genesis) welcomes the opportunity to comment on the 
Electricity Authority’s (the Authority) Network Connections Project: Stage One 
Amendments consultation paper.  Genesis supports the objectives of the Authority’s 
proposals.  As stated in the Statement of Government Policy to the Electricity Authority 
(GPS), electrification of the economy, particularly industry and transport, will require a 
significant growth in renewable generation, and achieving this will require significant 
investment including into distribution networks.  Efficient network connection 
processes are critical to enabling this. 

Consistent with the GPS, including the Government’s goal of doubling renewable 
electricity generation, and the Government’s goal of installing 10,000 public EV 
chargers by 2030, we support the Authority’s proposals as part of the Network 
Connections Project to improve efficiency through more consistent and standardised 
network connection processes, better use of existing capacity, and reduced barriers 
for new connections.  We believe this will improve outcomes for consumers, industry 
and market participants.   
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